
Springs School Board of Education 
MINUTES 

December 3, 2015 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:15 AM by President, Elizabeth Mendelman.  
 
Elizabeth Mendelman, President; Timothy Frazier, Vice President; Barbara Dayton, Trustee’ and Julie 
Bistrian, District Clerk were in attendance. 
 
A motion was made by Timothy Frazier, seconded by Barbara Dayton and the following resolution was 
approved: 
 

BE IT RESOLVED that the Board of Education hereby approves the agreement between the 
Bridgehampton UFSD and the Springs UFSD for the 2015-2016 school year.  

 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:18 AM. 
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